
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 25, 2020 

      
Temporary Full Road Closure - North Road (Gabriola Island) - November 26 

Please be advised that there will be a temporary, full road closure of North Road between Lockinvar 
Lane and Ross Way located within the Gabriola village core on November 26, 2020, from approximately  
8 a.m. to 12 p.m.  During the closure, there will be emergency access from both ends, but no through 
traffic available. Access to businesses along North Road will be retained. 
 
The detour route follows Lockinvar Lane (north) to Ross Way. An alternate route is to take Lockinvar Lane 
(south) to South Road. Traffic control services will be in place to direct traffic through the detour. The 
closure is required to allow concrete trucks and pumper to work on one of the path’s retaining walls.  
 
For further project information and FAQ’s, please visit: rdn.bc.ca/gabriola-village-trail 

 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/gabriola-village-trail


 

For information about active construction activities, please contact: 
 Windley Contracting Ltd   

 
1-250-758-3411  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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